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Dear Falcon Community,  

I am very humbled and honored to serve as the 

principal of Charles W. Flanagan High School & be a 

part of this prestigious school community. My firm 

belief is that every child can succeed with the 

cooperation between home & school which builds 

trust & self-esteem in our students.  I am devoted to 

exploring new ideas to meet the needs of all students, 

teachers, parents, & community.  My goal is to 

continue the culture of excellence at Flanagan High 

while providing endless opportunities to our students. I 

am looking forward to a wonderful school year and 

welcome your conversation & input.   

 

      Sincerely,  

      Paula Peters 

      Mrs. Paula Peters 

      Flanagan HS Principal 
      

     

 

 


